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LAA Finds Nearly 4 in 5 NCOA Permanently Moved Active 

Voters Are Ineligible to Vote in Arizona 
 

Washington, DC – Look Ahead America released a report today on the 55,015 active voters in 

Arizona’s voter database whom the US Postal Service determined to have permanently moved out 

of state at least 60 days before the 2022 General Election.  

 

Using a random sample from these 55,015 active voters, we conducted a supplemental 

analysis to further confirm or deny the voters’ eligibility to vote in the upcoming election. 

 

LAA found additional information beyond the USPS designation that confirmed 

79.6% are not eligible to vote in Arizona’s 2022 General Election.  

 

Look Ahead America invites activists to participate in an audit of the voter audit of nine 

states (Arizona, Florida, Georgia, Nevada, North Carolina, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Virginia 

and Wisconsin) by signing up at https://lookaheadamerica.org/challengeinfo/. 

 

For the full report, please visit https://lookaheadamerica.org/az2022/. 

 

For a copy of this press release, please visit https://lookaheadamerica.org/az2022pr/.  
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